
 

 

 
What: The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, New Or leans Distr ict is hosting a public meeting to pro-
vide the public with an update on the Carrollton Fly project (Phase II ). 
 
The project will raise the level of protection to the authorized Mississippi River Levee grade (elevation 
26.75) on the East Bank of the Mississippi River in the City of New Orleans between Audubon Park's 
parking lot near "The Fly" (Approximate Station 133+00) and the Children's Hospital South parking lot.  
Construction activities will include:  temporary demolition and restoration at both parking lots and the 
existing levee, and construction of a 65’ floodwall and floodgate (not including the tie-in sheet pile which 
will be below grade). The swing type flood gate will close a 20' opening centered at the New Orleans 
Public Bell Rail Road track. 
 
 
When: August 11, 2016 
6:00  p.m. Presentation, Q&A and  receipt of  public comments  
 
Where: Audubon Nature Institute 
6500 Magazine Street  
New Orleans, Louisiana 70118 
 
Questions about the Project should be addressed to: 
   
Mr. Christopher N. (Nick) Sims 
U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
Programs and Project Management Division 
P.O. Box 60267 
New Orleans, LA 70160-0267 
 
E-mail: Christopher.N.Sims@usace.army.mil 
Telephone: (504) 862-2128 
Fax : (504) 862-XXXX 
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